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May 9, 2018 

 

 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

Re:   Panasonic Avionics Corporation – Section 1.65 Submission 

 Update Information in Amendment of ESAA Blanket License Modification 

Application, File No. SES-AMD-20180225-00161 (Call Sign E100089) 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

Pursuant to Section 1.65 of the Commission’s rules, 47 C.F.R. § 1.65, Panasonic Avionics 
Corporation (“Panasonic”) hereby updates certain information in connection with the above-referenced 

amendment of its application to modify its earth stations aboard aircraft (“ESAA”) blanket license. 

 

 Specifically, for the PPA and SPA ESAA terminals, Panasonic provides the following reduced 

maximum EIRP levels for the 32 kHz carrier during operations with the IS-33e satellite: 

 

 

Terminal 

Emission 

Designator 

(E47) 

Max. EIRP 

Per Carrier 

(E48) 

Max. EIRP 

Density Per 

Carrier (E49) 

PPA 32K0G7D 35.96 dBW 27.14 dBW/4kHz 

SPA 32K0G7D 34.21 dBW 25.39 dBW/4kHz 

 

No other information in support of this amendment, and underlying modification application, 
has changed.  Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions regarding this matter. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Carlos M. Nalda 

Principal 

LMI Advisors 
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